Greg Stinson

Cruise ships should definitely not be able to dump wastewater anywhere close to Puget Sound.
Puget Sound is polluted as it is.

Ideally, a study should be made to prohibit cruise ships from docking in Seattle.

At the least, they should be required to turn off their engines and run systems off power from our
electric grid.

Cruise ships foul the air and foul the view.



